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This Week 

This week, Heyhouses had a surprise visit from Father Christmas, who happened to be flying 

over our school and so popped in to see who had been good. He chatted to each class and left 

each child an early gift. Santa asked us to give parents the following instructions……   

Compulsory Homework for all children to do during the Christmas Break  

Play with your toys                      Eat food that you love 

Watch your favourite film             Have fun with your family 

Do the things that you enjoy         Do something nice for somebody else                                                         

Make people laugh or smile 

 

Autumn Term Learning Journeys 

We have sent your child's Learning Journey for the Autumn Term via the Evidence Me App. The 

attached documents contain all the observations we have sent you so far. It is yours to 

download and keep so you can look back on your child's achievement at a later date. Please be 

aware, once your child leaves Reception, these observations will be archived and no longer 

accessible. 

 

Our new topic next term will be 

 ‘Once Upon A Time’.  

Please share some of your favourite Fairy Tales with your child over Christmas.  

Maybe Santa will include a book of Fairy Tales in their sack?   

We would also like to hear about how you spent your Christmas Holiday. Let us know by 

e-mailing us some photos to prompt discussion on the first day back:  

 

blossom@heyhouses.lancs.sch.uk 

oak@heyhouses.lancs.sch.uk 

sycamore@heyhouses.lancs.sch.uk 

Once Upon A Time will also be the theme for Show and Tell.    

Merry Christmas Everyone! See you all on Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 
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